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Subject: Re: School Choice Appeal
Date: Friday, June 5, 2020 at 12:36:33 PM Central Daylight Time
From: Shawn Cook
To: Mary Claire HyaG (ADE)
CC: Brian Golden

If the Department of EducaOon is able to change the Federal Court Order or the provisions of it we will gladly accept
Jacob.  We believe students should not be accepted or denied based on race.  We feel so strongly about it that we
took the maGer to court and lost.  We are mandated to follow the court order as outlined in the leGer to Ms.
Thomason from Mr. Mclaughlin.  

Shawn Cook
Lakeside School District Superintendent

On Fri, Jun 5, 2020 at 12:04 PM Mary Claire HyaG (ADE) <MaryClaire.HyaG@arkansas.gov> wrote:
Good a[ernoon,

Please see aGached a school choice appeal filed with the Department. The family appeals the Lakeside School
District’s decision to deny school choice from Malvern School District based on the desegregaOon order. The
resident district is Malvern.

The applicable ADE rules state that districts must file any response to the appeal within ten (10) days of receipt of
the appeal. You can send me any response via e-mail, or by mail to:

Office of the Commissioner
ATTN: Arkansas Public School Choice Act Appeals
4 Capitol Mall
LiGle Rock AR 72201

I will send all parOes a formal noOficaOon leGer once any response is received (or if the ten-day Ome period passes
without a response from you).  Please let me know if you have any quesOons. Have a nice weekend.

Warmly,

Mary Claire HyaG
AGorney Specialist
Arkansas Department of EducaOon
Division of Elementary and Secondary EducaOon
Legal Services
Four Capitol Mall, 301-A
LiGle Rock, AR 72201
P: (501) 683-0960

This email and any files transmiGed with it are confidenOal and intended solely for the use of the addressee. If you
are not the intended addressee, then you have received this email in error and any use, disseminaOon, forwarding,
prinOng, or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. Please noOfy us immediately of your unintended receipt by
reply and then delete this email and your reply. Lakeside School District will not be held liable to any person resulOng
from the unintended or unauthorized use of any informaOon contained in this email or as a result of any addiOons or
deleOons of informaOon originally contained in this email. 
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